
Hello! I moved to Portland 20 years ago because I believed in a vision of less cars on 
the roads. I encourage you to invest in transit, road maintenance, street safety, and 
passenger rail, instead of bloated costly freeway expansions which will induce more 
motorized vehicle demand, and increase air pollution on I-5 – which I live only 1/2 mile 
from. Thank you! 


